
 
 
 

NOTICE: Cargo Delay in Southern Louisiana Due To 
Hurricane Ida 
 
 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
 
Due to major Hurricane Ida, cargo moving to and through Southern Louisiana will be 
delayed until bridges are rebuilt and road infrastructure is restored.  
 
We will provide further updates as we receive them. 
  
 


